
REFUSE AND RECYCLING COLLECTION INFORMATION 

 

Recycling Collection: Recycling is mandatory. Recycle days are every other Tuesday. Problems with 

recycle collection can be reported to Orion Services at 920-759-0501 or 888-759-0501 

Refuse Collection: The Town of Cicero has a contract with GFL for garbage collection through December 

of 2028. Check the town website for any changes that may occur in refuse collection. Garbage is 

collected after 6:00 am weekly on Tuesdays. Problems with garbage collection can be reported to GFL at 

920-687-2631  Option #3.  

Check on website menu under "calendar" for pickup days of Refuse and recycling. 

Large bulky items, metal appliances, and items containing Freon, will be collected by calling GFL at 920-

687-2631 Option #3 to schedule a pick up. Residents will be billed directly for these items.   

Refuse Collection on Holidays: GFL is not required to provide service on the following holidays:  

New Year's Day 

Memorial Day  

Independence Day  

Labor Day  

Thanksgiving Day  

Christmas Day  

 

Should a holiday fall on a service day or a week day prior to the collection day, collection will be one day 

later.  

 


